
 

   MEMORANDUM 

 

  

                    Date:  May 19, 2020 

To: Julie Castañeda, Clerk of the Board                        From: Sharon Bronson 

       Pima County Board of Supervisors                                     District 3 Supervisor 

                                                                                                         Pima County Board of Supervisors 

                        

Re: Addendum Item for May 19, 2020 Meeting 

 Please place the following item on the addendum for the Board of Supervisors meeting on 

May 19, 2020. 

New Business 

 Action/Discussion regarding Back to Work Guidelines and Telecommuting.  

Thank you. 

 

 

   

 


